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Update

Free School Meals / Uniform Grants Update 2020/21

Current Eligible Families - Parents/guardians who are currently in receipt of support for the
2019/20 school year will receive a pre-populated application form from the Education
Authority, which must be completed and returned. Forms to begin arriving week
commencing 6 July 2020.

New Applicants - New applicants will be able to apply online via the EA website from
Wednesday 8 July 2020.

To help avoid any delays please endeavour to complete and return your application form
with any supporting verification documentation as soon as possible.

Our staff will process completed applications as quickly as possible and during the peak
processing period of July - September it may take up to 6 weeks to process your claim. We
would appreciate your patience and understanding during these times.

For further information and to apply please visit our website:
www.eani.org.uk/financial-help/free-school-meals-school-uniform-allowance
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